

The Center for Service Opportunities Newsletter: Week of September 30th, 2013.

"Some People give time, some money, some their skills and connections, some literally give their life's blood....but everyone has something to give." --Barbara Bush

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities -

- Thursday, October 3rd: Happy hour at Peabody 4:00pm -5:00pm. Visit with the residents of Peabody and have great conversations. Rides available. Please sign up at CSO Office, Calvin Ulrey.
- Tuesday, October 8th: Community Dinner 4:00pm-6:30pm. Transportation provided. Help with serving and conversations! Sign up for this event at the CSO Office, Calvin Ulrey. Transportation provided
- Blessings in a Backpack at Manchester Elementary School. They are changing the time for stuffing backpacks. Students are now needed on the 4th Thursday of every month for packing snacks. They will be meeting at 5:30 at Manchester Elementary School. 15 students are needed for this every month. Contact Angie Bradford for more information: Bradford21@att.net

- Are you interested in working with the Boy Scouts? Men and Women can volunteer to work with 2nd graders, 5th graders and older groups on merit badges. For more information contact <u>OVS@manchester.edu</u>
- Haunted Police and Fire Station. Donate and volunteer on Halloween. Sign up for this event at the CSO Office, Calvin Ulrey.
- Volunteer at Timbercrest Timbercrest is looking for volunteers to help create a 3-D timeline. They will be celebrating 125 years and would love to have creative students to help with this project. For more information contact OVS@manchester.edu
- Other Peabody Activities Wii Bowling, BINGO, Penny Pitch, Manicures and Shopping Trips. For more information contact OVS@manchester.edu
- Claypool After-School BYC/ Manchester University "Passport to Learning + Fun" Program. Is your club or sports team interested in sponsoring a one hour, after school activity for children grades K – 6? These events are so much fun for both your group as well as for the children. You are committing to only one Wednesday. For more information OVS@manchester.edu
- Peabody is in search of volunteers for their Memory Enhancement area. You would be working with patients in the Alzheimer's unit. Please contact <u>OVS@manchester.edu</u> for information
- Eboo Patel will be speaking on October 8th for VIA. You do not want to miss this event! He is founder of the Inter Faith Youth Core in Chicago and works directly with President Obama for Interfaith and Community Service on College and University Campuses across the United States.



For more information contact: OVS@manchester.edu

FORT WAYNE OPPORTUNITY:

Mental Health America

227 Washington Ave. Suite 300 Fort Wayne, IN Contact: Jane Dawkins

(260) 422-6441

Assist in sorting and wrapping of hats, gloves and other gifts for Mental Health America Clients.

This usually occurs in October through December

The student events email provides notices and reminders about a wide variety of events on campus. If you prefer not to receive emails about events, you can opt out by emailing krhippensteel@manchester.edu with a request to be removed from the list. Removals are effective for the current academic year. Keep in mind that you may miss fun or important event notices.